Printed By: WALDEN JUDY @MLS
SENT: 96-08-08 08:20
FROM: MORRIS DONNA

TO: SYS-ADMIN.ALL CORRESPONDENTS @MLS
SUBJECT: Clarification-posters

You may post posters or flyers of missing children as you have done in the
past - according to guidelines - as you have room etc. However, we ask that
you post them on a bulletin board not on the front door.

Hope that clarifies things.
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